
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan (LCAP) 

The Oak Run Elementary School District will hold a public hearing on the Learning 

Continuity and Attendance Plan (LCAP).  Copies of the LCAP may be inspected at 

the district office during normal business hours. All interested parties are 

encouraged to participate in this determination. The Final LCAP will be approved 

on Wednesday September 16, 2020. 

 

Sufficiency of Instructional Materials 

The Oak Run Elementary School District will hold a public hearing to determine if 

each student including English learners, in each school in the district has or will 

have sufficient textbooks and/or instructional materials in each subject that are 

consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework adopted by 

the state board by the end of the 2020/21 fiscal year. All interested parties are 

encouraged to participate in this determination. 

 

WHERE: Oak Run Elementary School, Cafeteria 

WHEN: September 9, 2020 

TIME: 4:00 p.m. 

 

Duly noticed on August 28, 2020 in three public places in the school district 
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Website 


